Important information to our customers:

Dear Sir or Madam,

Due to eventually occurring defects we need to re-call

Brillant-Mouthmirror No. 4 — Item-code: 605400 with
Lot-No.: MD-4/31

Delivery-Period: May 2011-February 2012

The mirrors could mistakenly be removed out of the frame.
This could occur risks that can lead to a significant risk to the patients.
Please dispose all existing packages with above mentioned

Lot-Number and inform vyour customers about this
important information.

We will expect your notice with the number of claimed quantities, that we are
able to replace it exactly.

Fax: +49-203-299283
E-Mail: export@hagerwerken.de

For your help we want to thank you in advance!

Hager & Werken GmbH & Co.KG
Ackerstr. 1

47269 Duisburg
www.hagerwerken.de

Duisburg, 28.03,2012



